
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2019 9:27 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-06-28 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0082 
 
-- Name -- 
Terri Ryckman 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I think that this application is out of ill will for the people of Ontario. 
Although Ontario has a higher amount of energy consumption than other provinces, Ontario also pays 
higher rates in many other categories.  We are hardly making a living wage.  People are not able to fund 
a home on one income alone as our Parents/Grandparents did.  The price of housing is marginally 
different than the wages people are bringing home, and the gap has jumped to shocking amounts.  As 
Ontarian's we are getting cut left right and centre throughout Health Care, and Education.  Even food 
costs have raised substantially, $4 for a stalk of lettuce!?  Spending $100 on groceries literally gives you 
almost nothing and mostly unhealthy choices at that.  How is this good for our people? Large 
Corporations are making millions off the sweat and tears of our communities.  I do not agree that Hydro 
One is not already benefiting substantially every fiscal year.  The Delivery costs are already higher than 
most energy consumption's.  How is it possible that it is costing more money to run energy though a 
wire than the energy that a house hold actually used?  It is ludicrous and it does not make sense.  It is 
greedy, and disheartening to the people of Ontario, who are already struggling to pay the bills that they 
need in order to survive.  We have lost track of what is important in this world.  You can not take your 
money with you in the end. But what you can take, is having a Province of great people who love where 
they live because they are heard, valued, able to provide for their family, and live a life without constant 
struggle from the greediness of large corporations. I whole-heartedly do not agree with this application 
and I feel that it is out of poor taste from Hydro One.  Every company is allowed competition, and Hydro 
One has a monopoly over the people in their region.  If you grant this application, we are ruining the 
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ability to sustain oneself for generations to come, and mapping out the road to continuously take from 
the people of Ontario who are already struggling to live. I strongly do not agree with this application. 
 
Thank you. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 


	From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>



